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Literacy


This term in literacy we will be focusing on the North Lanarkshire spelling programme and this will be a daily focus. Phonemes and common words will be worked on every week. Our writing this term will focus on Non-Chronological Reports and will be linked to our topic. Reading will continue to be a key focus in Newark and we encourage every pupil to read as much as possible, both homework books through Bug Club and reading for pleasure. Children have logins for Bug Club which can be accessed online. 





IDL


This term we will learn about Ancient Greece. This topic, chosen by the children, will link to various curricular areas. As we progress through this term we will respond to the requests of the children by allowing them to lead their learning and choosing areas to explore further.





� INCLUDEPICTURE "http://tse1.mm.bing.net/th?id=OIP.M01b6dc6dec71067845465b61a1033913H0&pid=15.1" \* MERGEFORMATINET ���Other Curricular Areas 


Science: Linking in with our topic we will be looking at Materials during Science lessons. We will be creating various pieces of work using suitable materials.


RME: This term we will learn about the stories, celebrations and traditions of Christianity. 











Numeracy


Our focus this term will be on


4 Operations of Add, Subtract


Multiply and Divide.


Money 





Ethos & wider achievement at Newark


It has been great teaching and getting to know the children in Term One and we are very much looking forward to the next 8 weeks in the run up to Christmas and continuing our learning journey together. 


You can follow our learning journey on twitter @MrWatt – NewarkP6B and @MrsMacPheeP6 this is where we will regularly post updates, pictures and videos of the class in action. 





Health & Wellbeing   


Our PE days are Monday and Thursdays. In PE we will be developing team work, sportsmanship and skills in team possession games. We will use the hall and equipment for lessons but the will also be outside when possible, so please ensure your child is dressed appropriately. During Health lessons the children will learn about food and nutrition. Children will discuss manners and etiquette of social eating.























How you can help at home…





At present, we are assessing each child’s progress in maths, reading and phonics. Reading books will be issued through Bug club. Children have been reminded of their logins. Spelling, numeracy and topic activities for home learning will be issued via TEAMS. Paper copies will be available to anyone who requires it. 





Homework is encouraged to support learning, however we understand home life can be hectic so please do so, if and when you can!





Your support at home is greatly appreciated. Please contact us if you have any questions.  
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